
 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 

 

Dear fellow Residents, 9th November, 2017 

QUESTIONNAIRE FEEDBACK 

5.30 PM FRIDAY 24
TH

 NOVEMBER 

 

 
 

As promised, I will give feedback on the questionnaire that went out to the village, at 5.30 pm 

on Friday 24
th

 November.  This should not take longer than 30 minutes, including question 

time and take place in the lounge of the Lifestyle Centre.  Bring your drinks and snacks and get 

together afterwards on the deck and enjoy the view, the great atmosphere and good company! 

Please RSVP to me by Thursday 23
rd

 November to allow time to set up the seating for the 

presentation.   

Thank you! 

Judy Stuart – Ext 1087 

 

Cheers  

 

Chris Edwards  -  Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom. 

(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

 

 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Feedback meeting on social 

questionnaire 


